

## **PIFU Recognized by United States District Attorney**

United States Attorney's Office, Southern District of West Virginia, issued a press release regarding a Huntington Man sentenced for role in COVID-19 fraud conspiracy. Acting United States Attorney Lisa G. Johnston made the announcement and commended the investigative work of the WVSAO Public Integrity and Fraud Unit, among others.

## Annual In-Service Training for County Commissioners/Councils and Staff

County Commissioners and staff from all across the state met at Glade Springs for their required annual training. Auditor Mark Hunt joined county leaders to share updates and highlight the work ahead for the Auditor's Office.

## **Renegotiating OpenGov Contract**

Auditor Hunt joined Chris Miller on WSAZ to discuss how renegotiating the OpenGov contract is saving West Virginia around \$2.5 million a year - and how we're continuing to push for even greater savings.

## Auditor Hunt Issues Statement on West Virginia Supreme Court Justice Tim Armstead

"It is with a heavy heart that I reflect on the loss of Justice Tim Armstead, a man I greatly respected. I had the honor of serving alongside Tim in the House of Delegates for more than a decade, and I came to know him as a man of great integrity, steady leadership, and a deep commitment to the people of West Virginia. His service in the Legislature and on the Supreme Court leaves a legacy of fairness, humility, and dedication that will not be forgotten. My thoughts and prayers are with his family, friends, and colleagues during this difficult time."



304-558-2251 www.wvsao.gov